
, you are about to embark on a new life adventure.  APLE is 

proud to present a workshop especially designed for PYLUSD’s soon to be retired 
teachers.  The focus will be on beginning a successful retirement.  
  

This workshop panel will include representatives from: 

 PYLUSD– Risk Management 
 CalSTRs 
 Schools First Federal Credit Union – Finances for Retirement 
 HICAP (a program of the Council on Aging-Southern California) – Medicare Benefits 
 Osher Lifelong Learning Institute, CSUF (OLLI) 
 CTA/NEA Retired  

Please join us 
Monday, May 12, 2025 

 4:00 pm — 6:00 pm 
At the APLE Office | 1250 North Lakeview Ave. Ste. A, Anaheim CA 92807 

(714) 970-3700 

Please RSVP to shartman@aple.org by May 5, 2025 
* Make your reservation early * 


